From: Tom Willett <tomwillett99@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 7:47 PM

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Cc: tomwillett99@gmail.com; INFO@rpec.wa.org
Subject: PERS-1 COLA /2022-9-20 / 10am

CAUTION:External email.
2022-9-19 from Thomas Willett

Dear Legislators — | am a PERS-1 recipient. My benefits, with the exception of a one-time raise last year, have been
frozen years ago, while normal inflation has soldiered on. Recently however inflation has surged, and the funds |
receive from my hard earned retirement buy less food, rent, utilities and fuel. Please consider another Cost-of-Living
increase to PERS-1 recipients such as myself to help us maintain a decent standard of life in our advancing age.

We count on your wisdom in protecting the health and welfare of the citizens you represent. Thank you, Tom
Willett (cell: 206-963-1307)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



From: Tom Willett <tomwillett99@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 7:52 PM

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Cc: INFO@rpec.wa.org; tomwillett99@gmail.com
Subject: RE: PERS-1 COLA /2022-9-20 / 10am
Attachments: PERS-1 Cola 2022-9-19.docx

CAUTION:External email.

Attached please find my MS-Word document requesting a COLA increase for PERS-1 recipients. Tom Willett

From: Tom Willett [mailto:tomwillett99@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 7:47 PM

To: state.actuary@leg.wa.gov

Cc: tomwillett99@gmail.com; INFO@rpec.wa.org
Subject: PERS-1 COLA / 2022-9-20 / 10am

2022-9-19 from Thomas Willett

Dear Legislators — | am a PERS-1 recipient. My benefits, with the exception of a one-time raise last year, have been
frozen years ago, while normal inflation has soldiered on. Recently however inflation has surged, and the funds |
receive from my hard earned retirement buy less food, rent, utilities and fuel. Please consider another Cost-of-Living
increase to PERS-1 recipients such as myself to help us maintain a decent standard of life in our advancing age.

We count on your wisdom in protecting the health and welfare of the citizens you represent. Thank you, Tom
Willett (cell: 206-963-1307)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



2022-9-19 from Thomas Willett

Dear Legislators — | am a PERS-1 recipient. My benefits, with the exception of a one-time raise last year,
have been frozen years ago, while normal inflation has soldiered on. Recently however inflation has
surged, and the funds | receive from my hard earned retirement buy less food, rent, utilities and

fuel. Please consider another Cost-of-Living increase to PERS-1 recipients such as myself to help us
maintain a decent standard of life in our advancing age.

We count on your wisdom in protecting the health and welfare of the citizens you represent. Thank
you, Tom Willett 12155 SE 20 PI., Bellevue, WA 98005 (cell: 206-963-1307)



